
 
 
 
    

 

December 2023 

Room 3  

 

  

Dear Families,  

 

On Friday, December 22nd each primary 

class will perform songs for their families in their 

respected classroom. Our class time is at 9:45am. 

We have staggered all the classrooms to 

accommodate those families with siblings. (Room 4 

- 9:15, Room 3 - 9:45, Room 1 - 10:15, Room 6 - 10:45).  

After the performance you are welcome to hang 

out and socialize with other families. Please look 

for a Signup Genus in your email for this event. 

Also, this is an early release day, we will close at 

12:30pm. 

  

With the cold weather approaching please 

ensure that your child is dressed appropriately for 

all recess times. It is helpful to label all your 

child’s belongings (jackets, hats, mittens, boots and 

snowpants) with their name. Snowpants are only 

needed when there is snow on the ground. 

 

All School 

Bulletin 

  

December 22nd 

Half Day 

Early Release 12:30 pm 

  

December 26th-January 

5th 

Winter Break 

  

 January 8th, 2024 

Back to School 
 

 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Vivian’s December 20th 

 

 


